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Redistricting in Kansas

Ashley Beying <ashley.beying@gmail.com>

Tue 8/10/2021 3:48 PM

To:Redistricting <Redistricting@KLRD.ks.gov>;

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

My only request in the re-evaluation of redistricting in Kansas is that Osage County will have one house of representative that serves all of
the county, and represents the rural interests of the county. Having three different house of representatives serving different areas of Osage
County is confusing, and doesn't provide the best service to the people of our county. If you have any further questions, you can contact
me at the aforementioned contact information. Thanks in advance.

Ashley Beying, APRN, FNP-BC
ashley.beying@gmail.com
785.447.3402
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